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8 November 2022 
 
Craig Innes 
fyi-request-20793-d25a945d@requests.fyi.org.nz 

                                                                                                     Our ref: OIA 99936 
 
Tēnā koe Craig 
 
Official Information Act request: Workplace bullying and sexual harassment  
 
Thank you for your email of 8 October 2022 requesting, under the Official Information Act 
1982 (the Act), information related to workplace bullying and sexual harassment at the 
Waitangi Tribunal. Specifically, you requested: 
 

“… all information relating to the issue of workplace bullying and sexual harassment 
occurring within the Waitangi Tribunal Unit (the body within the Ministry of Justice 
that provides administrative and support services to the Waitangi Tribunal -not the 
Waitangi Tribunal itself), since 2017.”   

 
The only information within scope of your request is in the Ministry’s previous responses to 
you on this same subject. There is no further information in relation to this matter that has 
not already been disclosed to you. 
 
If you are not satisfied with this response, you have the right complain to the Ombudsman 
under section 28(3) of the Act. The Ombudsman may be contacted  by email at 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz, or by phone on 0800 802 602. 
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 

 
 
Jan Morison 
Team Leader, Ministerial Relations and Services 


